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Dan Meyer

From: Caroline Pate Hefty <cpatehefty@wwusd.org>
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 7:38 PM
To: John Weidl; Dan Meyer; Jennifer Kienbaum; Stephanie Hicks; Tony Brazouski
Subject: Contract Extension

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Good evening,  
The Whitewater School Board voted this evening to initiate a bidding process for a new MOU for the SRO to begin 
7/1/2025. We will be preparing the bid, which you are welcome to submit, in the coming weeks. We have determined 
the exact content of the bid and MOU. We will provide the update via a formal bidding process soon. The new bid will 
require the following: 
1) The SRO time off time be covered by the entity bidding. 
2) The SRO must follow the Board Policy requiring that parents be contacted before an investigation that is not initiated 
by the school. (unless exigent circumstances exist that can be shared with the administration and documentation 
provided.)  
3) The district will communicate directly with the SRO for daily activities, not dispatch.  
 
Thank you, we will share the formal bid when we have it prepared.  
Best,  
Caroline 
 
Dr. Caroline Pate-Hefty 
Superintendent, Whitewater Unified School District  
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